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Subject Today's Events

Colleagues,

In light of the tragedies in New York City and Washington, I would
like to encourage teaching faculty to acknowledge, within their own
level of comfort, the events of the day.  Please be sensitive to any
students who are exhibiting shock or grief at these horrific acts.
Residence Hall and Counseling staff are on call across the University
to offer assistance to our students.

Thank you,
Robert McGrath, Provost & Exec. VP for Academic Affairs


